
 

 

Dear Participant,  

We are writing with an important reminder that all maintenance and repairs completed on a 

company-owned vehicle must only be performed at the Product Quality Research Center 

(PQRC) or at a Stellantis franchised dealership or sublet facility (referred by a Stellantis Dealer) 

using only OEM parts. 

 

Per the program Terms and Conditions, do-it-yourself maintenance/repairs or 

maintenance/repairs performed at an independent repair facility (including, but not limited to, 

any plant, corporate facility or supplier that manufactures vehicles or parts or warehouses 

parts) are not authorized. Any cost associated with unauthorized maintenance and repairs will 

not be reimbursed. Any damage costs resulting from an unauthorized repair are the 

responsibility of the participant. 

 

The complete Terms and Conditions can be found on our website under Important Links. 

 

Active Employees: Click here 

Retirees: Log on to www.chryslercocar.com 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at cocars@stellantis.com. 

Thank you, 

Company Vehicle Operations 
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